8" September, 2020

Submission re: Boyne Greenway, Drogheda to Mornington route.

I wish to voice my support for the ‘Boyne Greenway, Drogheda to Mornington route’, this will be a
fantastic amenity for the people of Louth & Meath. It will also link up to the significant network of
Greenways locally & the proposed development and expansion of same,

Earlier this year | was delighted to hear that €750,000 was awarded to progress the 26.5km section
from Oldbridge Estate to Navan. Al these routes will join to form a fantastic facility for families to
enjoy, promoting health and well being in a totally safe environment.

We are fortunate to live along the Boyne Valley, which is undoubtedly once of the most scenic parts
of the country. Amenities like the Boyne Greenway will encourage visitors & tourists to come and
enjoy aif that the Boyne Valley has to offer. During this unprecedented year & with people
encouraged to take ‘staycations’, people have definitely become more aware of what Ireland has to
offer & the Boyne Greenway wouild certainly add to this for years to come.

I do hope that the Drogheda to Mornington route will prove successful, as it will create jobs, develop
tourism, healthy living and overall help to revive our local areas as we get back on our feet.
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